
 

 

 

  

 

PROJECT STATUS  SEPTEMBER FY25 
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date 

Design  0%  Summer 2025 
Construction 0%                                     FY26 

 City of Sedona  
 Public Works Department  
 102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336 

 (928) 204-7111  Fax: (928) 282-5348 

Sedona in Motion 11V – Navoti Dr to Upper Red Rock Loop Rd Shared-Use Path                FY25 CIP UPDATE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a part of the ST&PS system and is recommended in the updated Trails 
and Pathways Master Plan. Completing this segment would provide a safe 
multimodal facility alternative to traveling on 89A. The State Route 89A 
experiences high vehicle volumes and is not a bike-ped experience that 
encourages alternative modes of travel in Sedona. 

The shared-use pathway would connect the west State Route 89A Park & 
Ride to the Dry Creek Road Pathway.  This is just short of a mile of new 
pathway.  This parallel route will give users a great experience off of ST89A. 

As part of the Sedona Trails & Pathways System (ST&PS), the City of Sedona 
is currently completing the Dry Creek Road Pathway.  The city will begin the 
feasibility phase on this pathway with an engineer yet to be awarded the 
design contract.   

The shared-use path will be constructed with stabilized decomposed granite 
with some sections to be colored concrete.  This project will continue to 
make Sedona a more walkable and bikeable community. 

 

 

KEY FEATURES: 

Consultant:  Not Awarded 

Contractor: TBD 

Construction Challenges: Narrow  

corridor, drainage, driveways, utility 

conflicts, work within city right-of-way 

  
 
 
 

Project Manager: 
Sandra Phillips, CFM PE 
(928) 203-5076 
SPhillips@SedonaAZ.gov   
 

City Engineer: 
Kurt Harris, PE 
(928) 203-5059 
kharris@SedonaAZ.gov 
 
$ FY25 Project Budget: $120,000 
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